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To: <leora@jesna.org> 

CC: <torahquest@jrf.org> 

Date: Sun, 15 Jun 2003 08:23:10 -0400 

Subject: Re: Article on scaling up 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Leora, 

That article is absolutely brilliant. One important idea in the article is that you don't want to try to replicate your program in an environment that doesn't accept your change theory. So I thought that maybe we would create a simple readiness questionnaire that would be a part of the recruitment process for finding the pilot teachers. Obviously the teachers don't need know how to do TorahQuest in advance but if they aren't synch with its underlying approach/philosophy then it wouldn't be a good match. And of course, prior to that, we have to articulate exactly is our "change theory" (I'm not sure "change theory" applies directly in our case, but I do understand what they mean as it applies to us.) 

That was just one of many ideas that got stimulated from reading the article. 

Again, thank you so much for your help. 

p.s. I'm being discharged from the hospital today and am feeling much better. 

Shavua tov, 

Shai Gluskin 

